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As a law abiding Oregon resident since 1989; I'm not in favor of Legislative Concept
38. It doesn't resolve the problems or stop gun related accidents or death by firearm.
All it does is punish gun owners. The Oregon legislature is wrong in pursuing this
situation. Maybe the Oregon Health Authority should focus their attention on Mental
Health; not gun control.

Respectfully,

Steven Forshay
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